P.O. Box 326, Caron City, CO 81215

angela@envalternatives.com

Environmental 719-275-8951
Alternatives,

May 19, 2021

Peter Hays

Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman Street, Room 213

Denver, CO 80203

RE: M-2021-007 Salisbury Gladstone LLC, Gladstone Toll Mill
Response to Notice of Objection

Dear Mr. Hays,

Please accept this correspondence as response to the Notice of Objection dated May 11,
2021.

According to “Connection to Operation”, the objector marked four connections. Mr. Carter
searched public records and determined that Mr. Miller, et al. is not the land owner of proposed
affected land, not a mineral owner in the proposed permit boundary, not the adjacent land owner
and is not a nearby resident. Mr. Carter respectfully requests that Mr. Miller, et al. provide an
accurate and documented “Connection to Operation.”

The objection references a road that crosses the Stanley Mine claim that accesses property
above the milling operation. Mr. Carter concurs that the road in question is “above the milling
operation.” The road to which Mr. Miller, et al. refer was included in your inspection on June 17,
2020. The road is unchanged, is not within the proposed permit boundary and will not be used for
access to the proposed mill. The logs are removed that “barricaded” the access to the Stanley Mine
claim.

During a phone call between Mr. Carter and Mr. Miller on May 11, 2021, Mr. Miller
acknowledged that the Mine Zone District in Clear Creek County does not have property setbacks
for site development. The proposed permit boundary was surveyed and Mr. Miller’s photos clearly
show that site development to date is within the proposed permit boundary. Trespass has not
occurred.

Lastly, in June of 2020, Mr. Miller requested that Mr. Carter berm the property boundary in
question. Mr. Carter constructed a berm as requested.




Please feel free to contact me directly with any further questions.

Respectfully submitted,




